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May 11, 2022 
 
Fellow Classmates — 
 
I appreciate this is hard to believe, but our 70th Wabash Class ’52 Reunion is at hand! 
 
Health and weather permitting, I presently plan to attend.  It’s a BIG three (3) day affair,  
extending from Friday, June 3 to Sunday, May 5.  I hope to see you there. See the schedule and 
register at wabash.edu/bigbash or call Pam at 765-361-6360. 
 
Please compose and e-mail back to me (or US Mail if you prefer), something about  
yourself that I can put in a future Class Agent’s Letter.  I would like to prepare such Letter  
for distribution yet this month in advance of our anticipated Reunion. 
 
— Best Regards from 
Wm J. “Bill” Reinke 
51795 Waterton Square Circle 
Granger IN 46530 
(574) 271-1941 
lexusear@aol.com 
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